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project, which costs taxpayers millions each year, showing that physical limits-such as the melting point of metal--put an absolute limit on the speed of space
travel, making trips to even the nearest star all but impossible. Finally, Cromer
discusses the deplorable state of science education in America and suggests
several provocative innovations to improve high school education, including a
radical proposal to give all students an intensive eighth and ninth year program,
eliminating the last two years of high school. Uncommon Sense is an illuminating
look at science, filled with provocative observations. Whether challenging Thomas
Kuhn's theory of scientific revolutions, or extolling the virtues of Euclid's
Elements, Alan Cromer is always insightful, outspoken, and refreshingly original.
The Improbability Principle David J. Hand 2014-02-11 A well-known statistician
presents his theory that extraordinary and rare events are actually commonplace
and cites stories of two-time lottery winners and other bizarre coincidences to
support his theory that unlikely events statistically must happen. 50,000 first
printing.
The Occupation of Justice David Kretzmer 2021-01-22 Judicial review by Israel's
Supreme Court over actions of Israeli authorities in the territories occupied by
Israel in 1967 is an important element in Israel's legal and political control of
these territories. The Occupation of Justice presents a comprehensive discussion
of the Court's decisions in exercising this review. This revised and expanded
edition includes updated material and analysis, as well as new chapters. Inter
alia, it addresses the Court's approach to its jurisdiction to consider petitions
from residents of the Occupied Territories; justiciability of sensitive political
issues; application and interpretation of the international law of belligerent
occupation in general, and the Fourth Geneva Convention in particular; the
relevance of international human rights law and Israeli constitutional law; the
rights of Gaza residents after the withdrawal of Israeli forces and settlements
from the area; Israeli settlements and settlers; construction of the separation
barrier in the West Bank; security measures, including internment, interrogation
practices, and punitive house demolitions; and judicial review of hostilities. The
study examines the inherent tension involved in judicial review over the actions
of authorities in a territory in which the inhabitants are not part of the
political community the Court belongs to. It argues that this tension is
aggravated in the context of the West Bank by the glaring disparity between the
norms of belligerent occupation and the Israeli government's policies. The study
shows that while the Court's review has enabled many individuals to receive a
remedy, it has largely served to legitimise government policies and practices in
the Occupied Territories.

How to Gain Wealth with Just One Word Gene Geter 2021-09-25 Money, money, money!
It makes the world go round and round so it seems. You can either think about it
or not, but you cannot escape it! How To Gain Wealth With Just One Word is a short
and sweet ebook alternative. The author shares his personal experiences on
receiving wealth and how his experiences will help you. This ebook discusses the
power of thought, the subconscious and how to receive the best results on
receiving wealth.
Magical Thinking Augusten Burroughs 2004-10-05 A collection of personal writings
features observations on such topics as a contest of wills with a deranged
cleaning lady, the emotional side of killing a rodent in one's home, and the brief
fame that accompanies starring in a commercial.
Uncommon Sense Alan Cromer 1995-08-24 Most people believe that science arose as a
natural end-product of our innate intelligence and curiosity, as an inevitable
stage in human intellectual development. But physicist and educator Alan Cromer
disputes this belief. Cromer argues that science is not the natural unfolding of
human potential, but the invention of a particular culture, Greece, in a
particular historical period. Indeed, far from being natural, scientific thinking
goes so far against the grain of conventional human thought that if it hadn't been
discovered in Greece, it might not have been discovered at all. In Uncommon Sense,
Alan Cromer develops the argument that science represents a radically new and
different way of thinking. Using Piaget's stages of intellectual development, he
shows that conventional thinking remains mired in subjective, "egocentric" ways of
looking at the world--most people even today still believe in astrology, ESP,
UFOs, ghosts and other paranormal phenomena--a mode of thought that science has
outgrown. He provides a fascinating explanation of why science began in Greece,
contrasting the Greek practice of debate to the Judaic reliance on prophets for
acquiring knowledge. Other factors, such as a maritime economy and wandering
scholars (both of which prevented parochialism) and an essentially literary
religion not dominated by priests, also promoted in Greece an objective,
analytical way of thinking not found elsewhere in the ancient world. He examines
India and China and explains why science could not develop in either country. In
China, for instance, astronomy served only the state, and the private study of
astronomy was forbidden. Cromer also provides a perceptive account of science in
Renaissance Europe and of figures such as Copernicus, Galileo, and Newton. Along
the way, Cromer touches on many intriguing topics, arguing, for instance, that
much of science is essential complete; there are no new elements yet to be
discovered. He debunks the vaunted SETI (Search for Extraterrestrial Intelligence)
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Anomalistic Psychology Christopher C. French 2017-09-16 The science behind claims
of alien encounters and visions of ghosts can be even more fascinating than the
sensationalist headlines. What leads some people to believe in the paranormal? Why
might someone think they have been abducted by aliens? And is there any room for
superstition in the modern world of science? Anomalistic Psychology - Provides a
lively and thought-provoking introduction to the psychology underlying paranormal
belief and experience. - Covers the latest psychological theories and experiments,
and examines the science at the heart of the subject. - Uses a unique approach to
apply different psychological perspectives – including clinical, developmental and
cognitive approaches – to shed new light on the key debates. Whether you are a
psychology student or simply curious about the paranormal, Anomalistic Psychology
is the essential introduction to this contested and controversial field. Belief in
the paranormal has been reported in every known society since the dawn of time –
find out why.
The Magic of Reality Richard Dawkins 2012-09-11 The best-selling author of The God
Delusion and the artist of such award-winning graphic novels as Wizard and Glass
address key scientific questions previously explained by rich mythologies, from
the evolution of the first humans and the life cycle of stars to the principles of
a rainbow and the origins of the universe. 150,000 first printing.
Anomalistic Psychology Leonard Zusne 2014-01-14 Updating and expanding the
materials from the first edition, Anomalistic Psychology, Second Edition
integrates and systematically treats phenomena of human consciousness and
behaviors that appear to violate the laws of nature. The authors present and
detail a new explanatory concept they developed that provides a naturalistic
interpretation for these phenomena -- Magical Thinking. For undergraduate and
graduate students and professionals in cognitive psychology, research methods,
thinking, and parapsychology.
An Introduction to Bankruptcy Law Martin A. Frey 1997 This practical and very
popular text designed for the paralegal course in bankruptcy law has been
completely updated to include the following: the Bankruptcy Reform Act of 1994,
the new and revised Official and Procedural Bankruptcy Forms, Revised Bankruptcy
Rules, and recent Bankruptcy developments. Updated cases, deleted complex cases,
and reduced historical coverage. Step-by-step explanations are given for each part
of the bankruptcy process, followed by numerous examples for illustration and
problems to ask students to apply concepts to everyday situations. Provides forms
for each type of filing followed by step-by-step instructions.ALSO
AVAILABLEINSTRUCTOR SUPPLEMENTS CALL CUSTOMER SUPPORT TO ORDERInstructor’s Manual
(Disk), ISBN: 0-314-20834-8Instructor’s Manual (with Test Bank), ISBN:
0-314-20686-8
The Secret Rhonda Byrne 2011-07-07 The tenth-anniversary edition of the book that
changed lives in profound ways, now with a new foreword and afterword. In 2006, a
groundbreaking feature-length film revealed the great mystery of the universe—The
Secret—and, later that year, Rhonda Byrne followed with a book that became a
worldwide bestseller. Fragments of a Great Secret have been found in the oral
traditions, in literature, in religions and philosophies throughout the centuries.
For the first time, all the pieces of The Secret come together in an incredible
revelation that will be life-transforming for all who experience it. In this book,
you’ll learn how to use The Secret in every aspect of your life—money, health,
relationships, happiness, and in every interaction you have in the world. You’ll
begin to understand the hidden, untapped power that’s within you, and this
revelation can bring joy to every aspect of your life. The Secret contains wisdom
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from modern-day teachers—men and women who have used it to achieve health, wealth,
and happiness. By applying the knowledge of The Secret, they bring to light
compelling stories of eradicating disease, acquiring massive wealth, overcoming
obstacles, and achieving what many would regard as impossible.
What Is Scientology? Steven Greene 2015-04-11 Because Scientology is not exactly a
mainstream religion, there are conflicting impressions about it. In some cultures,
Scientology is classified as religion, while others believe it to be a cult.
Still, some groups see it as a commercial enterprise, while others claim it's a
non-profit organization. This just proves that most people don't fully understand
Scientology. However, the believers and followers of Scientology - including many
famous celebrities such as Tom Cruise, John Travolta, Kelly Preston and Kirstie
Alley, just to name a few - claim it to be a religion following the intent and of
the original founder. This book was written for those who want to learn what the
Church of Scientology represents, and the basic principles and beliefs of
Scientology. I intend to help clarify any incorrect perceptions while revealing
what Scientology is really all about. Continue reading to discover the reason
behind this oft-misjudged practice once and for all.
Magic and the Mind Eugene Subbotsky 2010-03-31 Magical thinking and behavior have
traditionally been viewed as immature, misleading alternatives to scientific
thought that in children inevitably diminish with age. In adults, these
inclinations have been labeled by psychologists largely as superstitions that feed
on frustration, uncertainty, and the unpredictable nature of certain human
activities. In Magic and the Mind, Eugene Subbotsky provides an overview of the
mechanisms and development of magical thinking and beliefs throughout the life
span while arguing that the role of this type of thought in human development
should be reconsidered. Rather than an impediment to scientific reasoning or a
byproduct of cognitive development, in children magical thinking is an important
and necessary complement to these processes, enhancing creativity at problemsolving and reinforcing coping strategies, among other benefits. In adults,
magical thinking and beliefs perform important functions both for individuals
(coping with unsolvable problems and stressful situations) and for society
(enabling mass influence and promoting social harmony). Operating in realms not
bound by physical causality, such as emotion, relationships, and suggestion,
magical thinking is an ongoing, developing psychological mechanism that, Subbotsky
argues, is integral in the contexts of politics, commercial advertising, and
psychotherapy, and undergirds our construction and understanding of meaning in
both mental and physical worlds. Magic and the Mind represents a unique
contribution to our understanding of the importance of magical thinking, offering
experimental evidence and conclusions never before collected in one source. It
will be of interest to students and scholars of developmental psychology, as well
as sociologists, anthropologists, and educators.
The 48 Laws Of Power Robert Greene 2010-09-03 THE MILLION COPY INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER Drawn from 3,000 years of the history of power, this is the definitive
guide to help readers achieve for themselves what Queen Elizabeth I, Henry
Kissinger, Louis XIV and Machiavelli learnt the hard way. Law 1: Never outshine
the master Law 2: Never put too much trust in friends; learn how to use enemies
Law 3: Conceal your intentions Law 4: Always say less than necessary. The text is
bold and elegant, laid out in black and red throughout and replete with fables and
unique word sculptures. The 48 laws are illustrated through the tactics, triumphs
and failures of great figures from the past who have wielded - or been victimised
by - power. ___________________________________ (From the Playboy interview with
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Jay-Z, April 2003) PLAYBOY: Rap careers are usually over fast: one or two hits,
then styles change and a new guy comes along. Why have you endured while other
rappers haven't? JAY-Z: I would say that it's from still being able to relate to
people. It's natural to lose yourself when you have success, to start surrounding
yourself with fake people. In The 48 Laws of Power, it says the worst thing you
can do is build a fortress around yourself. I still got the people who grew up
with me, my cousin and my childhood friends. This guy right here (gestures to the
studio manager), he's my friend, and he told me that one of my records, Volume
Three, was wack. People set higher standards for me, and I love it.
Logically Fallacious Bo Bennett 2012-02-19 This book is a crash course in
effective reasoning, meant to catapult you into a world where you start to see
things how they really are, not how you think they are. The focus of this book is
on logical fallacies, which loosely defined, are simply errors in reasoning. With
the reading of each page, you can make significant improvements in the way you
reason and make decisions. Logically Fallacious is one of the most comprehensive
collections of logical fallacies with all original examples and easy to understand
descriptions, perfect for educators, debaters, or anyone who wants to improve his
or her reasoning skills. "Expose an irrational belief, keep a person rational for
a day. Expose irrational thinking, keep a person rational for a lifetime." - Bo
Bennett This 2021 Edition includes dozens of more logical fallacies with many
updated examples.
My Years of Magical Thinking Lionel Snell 2018-12 Magical thinking is on the rise.
In a post-truth world it is vital to understand why - and what it means. Alan
Moore: ..".the most lucid, coherent and insightful intellect to emerge from
British occultism for some several decades... his most considered and powerfully
reasoned work to date... Highly recommended."
Interdisciplinary Handbook of the Person-Centered Approach Jeffrey H. D.
Cornelius-White 2013-06-04 This book examines the scientific contribution and
increasing relevance of the Person-Centered Approach (PCA) in psychotherapy. The
direction taken in the book is to provide readers with a multidisciplinary and
multi-perspective view as well as practical applications. Beyond the more
conventional psychotherapy applications (client-centered, experimental, emotionfocused, child-centered, motivational interviewing, existential, filial, etc.)
others have evolved including peace and conflict resolution work, encounter and Tgroups, nonviolent communication, parent effectiveness training, person-centered
planning for people with disabilities, relationship enhancement methods, learnercentered education, technology-enhanced learning environments, human relations
leadership training, etc. Simultaneously, scientific disciplines were influenced
by this perspective in less obvious ways. Hence, the major contribution of this
book is to identify and characterize the key bridges-so far only partly
recognized- between the PCA and several other disciplines. Based on the results of
the bridge-building endeavor, the editors will propose an initial formulation of
the PCA as a meta-theory. It is intended as a generic framework to solve complex,
social problems and to stimulate further research and development concerning the
human species in relationship to its environment.
New Directions in 21st-Century Gothic Lorna Piatti-Farnell 2015-04-24 This book
brings together a carefully selected range of contemporary disciplinary approaches
to new areas of Gothic inquiry. Moving beyond the representational and
historically based aspects of literature and film that have dominated Gothic
studies, this volume both acknowledges the contemporary diversification of Gothic
scholarship and maps its changing and mutating incarnations. Drawing strength from
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their fascinating diversity, and points of correlation, the varied perspectives
and subject areas cohere around a number of core themes — of re-evaluation,
discovery, and convergence — to reveal emerging trends and new directions in
Gothic scholarship. Visiting fascinating areas including the Gothic and digital
realities, uncanny food experiences, representations of death and the public
media, Gothic creatures and their popular legacies, new approaches to contemporary
Gothic literature, and re-evaluations of the Gothic mode through regional
narratives, essays reveal many patterns and intersecting approaches, forcefully
testifying to the multifaceted, although lucidly coherent, nature of Gothic
studies in the 21st Century. The multiple disciplines represented — from digital
inquiry to food studies, from fine art to dramaturgy — engage with the Gothic in
order to offer new definitions and methodological approaches to Gothic
scholarship. The interdisciplinary, transnational focus of this volume provides
exciting new insights into, and expanded and revitalised definitions of, the
Gothic and its related fields.
Power of Thinking Big Thomas Abreu 2015-09-18 Success is measured not by the size
of your brain, but rather by the size of your thinking. This intrigues a lot of
people, and if you observe how people behave, you will have a clear understanding
of what success really means. Time and time again, history and experience have
proved that the degree of our general satisfaction and happiness is dependent on
how we think. There is magic in thinking big! Positive thinking helps accomplish
so much in our life, but unfortunately not everyone thinks that way. We are all
products of our thinking that goes within and around us. There is an environment
around us that exerts all sorts of forces on your thinking; some will push you up
the ladder while others will pull you down. We have been told many times that
opportunities to lead are no longer there; hence we should be content with who we
are without having positive aspirations on leadership. The petty environment
surrounding us also has its own narrative concerning our lives. It constantly
tells us that whatever is destined will eventually happen and we have no control
over it. Leaving your fate in the hands of chance can potentially ruin your life
and make you miserable. Therefore, before you start giving up your dreams of a
finer home or giving a better life for your children, stand firm and resist
resigning to fate. Do not lie down and wait to die. Success is worth every effort
you expend, and every step you make pays a dividend. Even in an environment where
competition is intense, you still can succeed as long as your thinking is in the
positive quadrant of your mind frame. The basic concepts and principles that
underlie the power of thinking big are drawn from the highest-pedigree sources and
the finest thinking minds such as Emerson who said "Great men are those who see
that thoughts rule the world." Milton who wrote in his book Paradise Lost, "The
mind is its own place and in itself can make a heaven of hell or a hell of
heaven." Shakespeare made an interesting observation about thinking which he
summarized and said "There is nothing either good or bad except that thinking
makes it so." Proof is everywhere that thinking big indeed works. When you look at
the lives of people who you consider as big thinkers, you will be amazed at their
winning success, happiness and achievements. This book will show you proven
strategies from different life situations that will turn your life around.
A Good Birth Anne Lyerly 2013-08-01 Drawing on a landmark study involving more
than one hundred pregnant women and mothers, a renowned OB/GYN synthesizes the
secrets to a good birth—medically and emotionally. Most doctors are trained to
think of a “good” birth only in terms of its medical success. But Dr. Anne Lyerly
knows firsthand that there are many other important elements that often get
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overlooked. Her three-year study of a diverse group of over one hundred expectant
moms asked what matters most to women during childbirth. The results, presented to
the public for the first time in A Good Birth, show what really matters goes
beyond the clinical outcome or even the usual questions of hospital versus
birthing center, and reveal universal needs of women, like the importance of
feeling connected, safe, and respected. Bringing a new perspective to childbirth,
the book’s wisdom is drawn from in-depth interviews with women with a wide variety
of backgrounds and experiences, and whose birth stories range from quick and
simple to complicated and frightening. Describing what went well, what didn’t, and
what they’d do differently next time, these mothers give voice to the complete
experience of childbirth, helping both women and their healthcare providers
develop strategies to address the emotional needs of the mother, going beyond the
standard birth plans and conversations. Transcending the “medical” versus
“natural” childbirth debate, A Good Birth paves the entryway to motherhood,
turning our attention to the deeper and more important question of what truly
makes for the best birth possible.
From Illusions to Reality Vesselin Petkov 2013-09-08 The greatest mystery in the
world is its very existence. In our intellectual development, we all reach a
turning point when we start asking the perennial existential questions: "What is
the world?"; "What am I?"; "What is the meaning of the existence of the world and
myself?". As the German philosopher Schopenhauer put it: "The lower a man stands
in intellectual respects the less of a riddle does existence seem to him... but,
the clearer his consciousness becomes the more the problem grasps him in its
greatness." This book explores what fundamental physics tells us about the
physical world and how the scientific picture of what exists often differs
disturbingly from the "common sense" view based on the way our senses reflect the
world. Centuries-old illusions are identified by showing that they contradict
experimentally-confirmed results of modern physics, which clears the way toward
deeper understanding of reality. The greatest illusion that the world exists only
at the present moment of time has been realized by many great thinkers, but so far
the human race has been unable to free itself from it, prompting Einstein to write
this: "the distinction between past, present and future is only a stubbornly
persistent illusion." Getting rid of such stubbornly persistent illusions by openmindedly examining the implications of modern physics for the physical world can
help us rise above the fog of everyday life and see Nature the way she herself is.
The Seven Spiritual Laws of Success Deepak Chopra, M.D. 2015-01-10 This is a book
you will cherish for a lifetime, for within its pages are the secrets to making
all your dreams come true. Based on natural laws that govern all of creation, this
book shatters the myth that success is the result of hard work, exacting plans, or
driving ambition. Instead, Deepak Chopra offers a life-altering perspective on the
attainment of success: When we understand our true nature and learn to live in
harmony with natural law, a sense of well-being, good health, fulfilling
relationships, and material abundance spring forth easily and effortlessly. Filled
with timeless wisdom and practical steps you can apply right away, this pocketbook
edition of Chopra’s classic bestselling book makes it easy for you to read and
refer to again and again. Carry it with you in your purse or your pocket, and in
less than one hour, learn the seven powerful principles that can easily be applied
to create success in all areas of your life.
Faith Through the Prism of Psychology Eugene Subbotsky 2021-12-29 Faith Through
the Prism of Psychology introduces readers to the structure and function of the
inherent ability of our Self to invest objects with reality — existentialization
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(EXON). The author moves away from traditional ideas of existence and faith,
arguing that it is an inherent ability of an individual mind to invest entities
(both objective and subjective) with reality. The book treats faith as a
psychological ability of the mind to upgrade the existential statuses of imaginary
entities, such as ghosts or gods; the working of faith is operationalized and
analyzed in empirical psychological studies. It presents a new model of investing
objects with existence, with such structural elements as the belief in object
permanence (BOP), magic/ordinary distinguisher (MOD), magic/trick distinguisher
(MTD), imaginary/perceived distinguisher (IPD), BOP defense mechanism (BOP/DM) and
realities distinguisher (RD). It will be essential reading for anyone interested
in existence from psychology, philosophy, art, theology or psychotherapy
backgrounds.
The Door Is Open Andrew Cort 2012-05-01 "A wondrous, sparkling fusion of wisdom
and insight." - Patricia Santhuff What do the wonderful myths of ancient Greece,
the beautiful stories in the Bible and Qur'an, and all the sacred stories from
traditions around the world, have in common? They open our hearts to wonder,
mystery, passion, and joy. I know, on the outside these stories seem very
different, confusing, conflicting, and often violent and divisive. But when read
symbolically and internally, they are all telling the same story. They show us the
path of spiritual awakening and enlightenment. Sometimes the story is called
"Returning to the Promised Land." Sometimes it's called "Seeking the Holy Grail."
Sometimes it's called "Persephone's Return to Olympus." But whatever it's called,
the inner meaning and purpose is always the same. The stories are all a call to
awaken, to live passionately and consciously, and to enter the door that leads to
enlightenment and communion with the divine. The door is always open. The light is
always ready to receive us. But we have to learn how to tread the path!
Fortunately, that's what all the sacred stories are really about. THE DOOR IS OPEN
uncovers the 7 Universal Steps that are found within the symbols and allegories of
all great mythology and scripture. Each chapter ends with a series of practical
and enjoyable spiritual exercises and activities. You can do this work on your
own, or together with a group. It could be a church or synagogue group, a book
club, a classroom, or any group of friends who want to get together and expand
their spiritual horizons.
Mind Wide Open Steven Johnson 2004-02-27 BRILLIANTLY EXPLORING TODAY'S CUTTINGEDGE BRAIN RESEARCH, MIND WIDE OPEN IS AN UNPRECEDENTED JOURNEY INTO THE ESSENCE
OF HUMAN PERSONALITY, ALLOWING READERS TO UNDERSTAND THEMSELVES AND THE PEOPLE IN
THEIR LIVES AS NEVER BEFORE. Using a mix of experiential reportage, personal
storytelling, and fresh scientific discovery, Steven Johnson describes how the
brain works -- its chemicals, structures, and subroutines -- and how these systems
connect to the day-to-day realities of individual lives. For a hundred years, he
says, many of us have assumed that the most powerful route to self-knowledge took
the form of lying on a couch, talking about our childhoods. The possibility
entertained in this book is that you can follow another path, in which learning
about the brain's mechanics can widen one's self-awareness as powerfully as any
therapy or meditation or drug. In Mind Wide Open, Johnson embarks on this path as
his own test subject, participating in a battery of attention tests, learning to
control video games by altering his brain waves, scanning his own brain with a $2
million fMRI machine, all in search of a modern answer to the oldest of questions:
who am I? Along the way, Johnson explores how we "read" other people, how the
brain processes frightening events (and how we might rid ourselves of the scars
those memories leave), what the neurochemistry is behind love and sex, what it
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means that our brains are teeming with powerful chemicals closely related to
recreational drugs, why music moves us to tears, and where our breakthrough ideas
come from. Johnson's clear, engaging explanation of the physical functions of the
brain reveals not only the broad strokes of our aptitudes and fears, our skills
and weaknesses and desires, but also the momentary brain phenomena that a whole
human life comprises. Why, when hearing a tale of woe, do we sometimes smile
inappropriately, even if we don't want to? Why are some of us so bad at
remembering phone numbers but brilliant at recognizing faces? Why does depression
make us feel stupid? To read Mind Wide Open is to rethink family histories,
individual fates, and the very nature of the self, and to see that brain science
is now personally transformative -- a valuable tool for better relationships and
better living.
Contagion and the National Body Gerald O'Brien 2018-04-09 Drawing on the work of
George Lakoff, this book provides a detailed analysis of the organism metaphor,
which draws an analogy between the national or social body and a physical body.
With attention to the manner in which this metaphor conceives of various subgroups as either beneficial or detrimental to the (social) body’s overall
functioning, the author examines the use of this metaphor to view marginalized
sub-populations as invasive or contagious entities that need to be treated in the
same way as harmful bacteria or pathogens. Analyzing the organism metaphor as it
was employed in the service of social injustice through the nineteenth and
twentieth centuries in the United States, Contagion and the National Body focuses
on the alarm eras of the restrictive immigration period (1890–1924), the agitation
against Chinese and Japanese populations on the West Coast, the eugenic period’s
targeting of feeble-minded persons and other "defectives," periods of antiSemitism, the anti-Communist movements, and various forms of racial animosity
against African-Americans.
Science and Magic in the Modern World Eugene V. Subbotsky 2018-10-04 Science and
Magic in the Modern World is a unique text that explores the role of magical
thinking in everyday life. It provides an excellent psychological look at the
subconscious belief in magic in both popular culture and society, as well as
experimental research that considers human consciousness as a derivative of belief
in the supernatural, thus showing that our feelings, emotions, attitudes and other
psychological processes follow the laws of magic. This book synthesises the
science of ‘natural’ phenomena and the magic of the ‘supernatural’ to present an
interesting look at the juxtaposition of the inner and outer selves. Fusing
research into psychological disorders, subconscious feelings, as well as the
rising presence of artificial intelligence, this book demonstrates how an
engagement with magical thinking can enhance one’s creativity and cognitive
skills. Science and Magic in the Modern World is an invaluable resource for those
studying consciousness, as well as those looking at the effect of magical thinking
on religion, politics, science and society.
A Book About Love Jonah Lehrer 2016-07-12 “Jonah Lehrer has a lot to offer the
world….The book is interesting on nearly every page….Good writers make writing
look easy, but what people like Lehrer do is not easy at all.” —David Brooks, The
New York Times Book Review Science writer Jonah Lehrer explores the mysterious
subject of love. Weaving together scientific studies from clinical psychologists,
longitudinal studies of health and happiness, historical accounts and literary
depictions, child-rearing manuals, and the language of online dating sites, Jonah
Lehrer’s A Book About Love plumbs the most mysterious, most formative, most
important impulse governing our lives. Love confuses and compels us—and it can
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destroy and define us. It has inspired our greatest poetry, defined our societies
and our beliefs, and governs our biology. From the way infants attach to their
parents, to the way we fall in love with another person, to the way some find a
love for God or their pets, to the way we remember and mourn love after it ends,
this book focuses on research that attempts, even in glancing ways, to deal with
the long-term and the everyday. The most dangerous myth of love is that it’s easy,
that we fall into the feeling and then the feeling takes care of itself. While we
can easily measure the dopamine that causes the initial feelings of “falling” in
love, the partnerships and devotions that last decades or longer remain a mystery.
This book is about that mystery. Love, Lehrer argues, is not built solely on
overwhelming passion, but, fascinatingly, on a set of skills to be cultivated over
a lifetime.
Magical Thinking Augusten Burroughs 2005-10 A collection of personal writings
features observations on such topics as a contest of wills with a deranged
cleaning lady, the emotional side of killing a rodent in one's home, and the brief
fame that accompanies starring in a commercial.
The Kybalion The Three Initiates 2021-10-01 The Kybalion: A Study of the Hermetic
Philosophy of Ancient Egypt and Greece is a book originally published in 1908 by
New Thought author William Walker Atkinson under the pseudonym “The Three
Initiates”. This book is not exactly The Kybalion itself, it is more of a critical
interpretation by Atkinson on hermetic philosophy. As such, it should be read with
this in mind that it is not an authoritative hermetic text, but one only dedicated
to Hermes Trismegistus. The Kybalion presents seven universal principles it
proposes to be the Severn Hermetic Principles: Mentalism, Correspondence,
Vibration, Polarity, Rhythm, Cause and Effect, and Gender. These principles are
essentially explications of cycles, and before these principles is the notion of
the primacy of mind as the cause of All (philosophical mentalism). This idea of
mentalism is inspired by what is written about the Mind in The Hermetica.
Coinciding with Spiritualism, New Thought, and Theosophy, the book became very
popular in New Age movements, particularly with its notion of spiritual and mental
alchemy. The Kybalion is a text which must be read with this in mind, while it is
an interpretation of hermetic philosophy, it is in part still a relic of its time.
Its influence cannot be understated, and the need to read it critically cannot be
overstated.
Magical Thinking Stuart McWilliams 2011-12-08 Examining how scholarly writing has
contended or conspired with discourses of enchantment from the Middle Ages to the
present.
From The Holy Land To Graceland Gary Vikan 2012-10-01 In his fascinating book,
Vikan shows us that, Graceland is a locus sanctus —a holy place— and Elvis is its
resident saint, while the hordes of fans that crowd Elvis Presley Boulevard in
Memphis are modern-day pilgrims, connected in spirit and practice to their early
Christian counterparts, sharing a fascination for icons and iconography, relics,
souvenirs, votives, and even a belief in miracles.
Positive Thinking 101 Clara Taylor 2015-07-24 Life is full of challenges. There
are times when you will feel like you've done everything to the best of your
ability, but in the end, it still didn't work. Have you ever wondered why? Was it
because life is unfair, or was it because you were actually "expecting the worst"?
Have you considered expecting the best instead? You may think, "Of course, I
considered great things to happen!," but science says otherwise. People who are
preparing for something are found to be thinking more of the bad things that could
happen than the positive outcomes. More often than not, thinking about unfortunate
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events actually make it happen. Hoping that you will not be late for a meeting
will cause you to be late. Thinking of saying a complex sentence inappropriately
actually makes you tongue-tied. Do you know why? It is because your thoughts have
the power to change things and events. In this book, you will learn how to master
positive thinking by learning about the power of thought and the Law of
Attraction. With these core principles, this book will teach you ways on how to
think positively by hacking your body, your speech, and your actions. You will
know about scientific studies that proved the benefits of positive thinking. You
will also be introduced to the successful life teachers who used positivity to
become successful. Finally, you will be provided with step-by-step guides on how
you can do it yourself. You are on your way to becoming a positive person who will
enjoy living a good life by spreading the positive vibrations to the world! After
downloading this book you will learn... Chapter 1: The Power of Thought Chapter 2:
Mind over Body: The Power of Expectation Chapter 3: Mind over Matter: The Power of
Intention Chapter 4: Mind over Society: The Power of Mental Communication Chapter
5: The Law of Attraction Chapter 6: Become a Positive Thinker: Start with Your
Body Chapter 7: Become a Positive Speaker Chapter 8: Become a Positive Doer And
Much, much more!
The garden of infinite possibilities Alex Acquarone 2015 In the Garden of Infinite
Possibilities there are only 3 rules: Rule n.1: "There are infinite
possibilities." Rule n.2: "Thoughts become things." Rule n.3: "NEVER forget the
first two!" For the first time, a voyage spanning Quantum Physics, Personal Growth
and Spirituality, through the eyes of a curious child, and a Master Teacher who
knows the Infinite. Their journey to escape mind control and arrive to... an
extraordinary revelation !
The Year of Magical Thinking Joan Didion 2007-02-13 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • From one of America’s iconic writers, a stunning book
of electric honesty and passion that explores an intensely personal yet universal
experience: a portrait of a marriage—and a life, in good times and bad—that will
speak to anyone who has ever loved a husband or wife or child. Several days before
Christmas 2003, John Gregory Dunne and Joan Didion saw their only daughter,
Quintana, fall ill with what seemed at first flu, then pneumonia, then complete
septic shock. She was put into an induced coma and placed on life support. Days
later—the night before New Year’s Eve—the Dunnes were just sitting down to dinner
after visiting the hospital when John Gregory Dunne suffered a massive and fatal
coronary. In a second, this close, symbiotic partnership of forty years was over.
Four weeks later, their daughter pulled through. Two months after that, arriving
at LAX, she collapsed and underwent six hours of brain surgery at UCLA Medical
Center to relieve a massive hematoma. This powerful book is Didion’ s attempt to
make sense of the “weeks and then months that cut loose any fixed idea I ever had
about death, about illness ... about marriage and children and memory ... about
the shallowness of sanity, about life itself.
The 7 Laws of Magical Thinking Matthew Hutson 2012-04-12 In this witty and
perceptive debut, a former editor at Psychology Today shows us how magical
thinking makes life worth living. Psychologists have documented a litany of
cognitive biases- misperceptions of the world-and explained their positive
functions. Now, Matthew Hutson shows us that even the most hardcore skeptic
indulges in magical thinking all the time-and it's crucial to our survival.
Drawing on evolution, cognitive science, and neuroscience, Hutson shows us that
magical thinking has been so useful to us that it's hardwired into our brains. It
encourages us to think that we actually have free will. It helps make us believe
introduction-the-7-laws-of-magical-thinking

that we have an underlying purpose in the world. It can even protect us from the
paralyzing awareness of our own mortality. In other words, magical thinking is a
completely irrational way of making our lives make rational sense. With
wonderfully entertaining stories, personal reflections, and sharp observations,
Hutson reveals our deepest fears and longings. He also assures us that it is no
accident his surname contains so many of the same letters as this imprint.
The Magic of Thinking Big David J. Schwartz 2014-12-02 The timeless and practical
advice in The Magic of Thinking Big clearly demonstrates how you can: Sell more
Manage better Lead fearlessly Earn more Enjoy a happier, more fulfilling life With
applicable and easy-to-implement insights, you’ll discover: Why believing you can
succeed is essential How to quit making excuses The means to overcoming fear and
finding confidence How to develop and use creative thinking and dreaming Why
making (and getting) the most of your attitudes is critical How to think right
towards others The best ways to make “action” a habit How to find victory in
defeat Goals for growth, and How to think like a leader "Believe Big,” says
Schwartz. “The size of your success is determined by the size of your belief.
Think little goals and expect little achievements. Think big goals and win big
success. Remember this, too! Big ideas and big plans are often easier -- certainly
no more difficult - than small ideas and small plans."
Thought-Culture William Walker Atkinson 2012-12-01 Though he typically wrote under
the guise of anonymity, using an array of pseudonyms and pen names, author and
thinker William Walker Atkinson was an enormously influential figure in the "New
Thought" movement. In fact, he is often credited with being the original source of
the ideas that later coalesced under the term "the Law of Attraction." The volume
Thought-Culture offers an array of practical tips for those who are interested in
improving their mental acuity.
Introduction to Applied Creative Thinking Russell Carpenter 2012-03 Here is a new
text that fulfills an emerging need in both higher and public education and stands
to break new ground in addressing critical skills required of graduates. When
working on their last book, It Works for Me, Creatively, the authors realized that
the future belongs to the right-brained. While Daniel Pink and other visionaries
may have oversimplified a bit, higher education is ripe for the creative campus,
while secondary education is desperately seeking a complement to the growing
assessment/teach-to-the-test mentality. You don't have to study the 2010 IBM
survey of prominent American CEOs to know that the number one skill business wants
is students who can think creatively. To meet the demand of new courses, programs,
and curricula, the authors have developed a 200-page "textbook" suitable for
secondary or higher education courses that are jumping on this bandwagon.
Introduction to Applied Creative Thinking, as the title suggests, focuses not on
just developing the skills necessary for creative thinking, but on having students
apply those skills; after all, true creative thinking demands making something
that is both novel and useful. Such a book may also be used successfully by
professional developers in business and education. For this book, Hal Blythe and
Charlie Sweet are joined in authorship by Rusty Carpenter. He not only directs
Eastern Kentucky University's Noel Studio for Academic Creativity but has coedited a book on that subject, Higher Education, Emerging Technologies, and
Community Partnerships (2011) and the forthcoming Cases on Higher Education Spaces
(2012). Introduction to Applied Creative Thinking is student-friendly. Every
chapter is laced with exercises, assignments, summaries, and generative spaces.
Order copies now or contact the publisher for further information.
Code Lawrence Lessig 2009-08-31 Since its original publication in 1999, this
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foundational book has become a classic in its field. This second edition, Code
Version 2.0, updates the work and was prepared in part through a wiki, a web site
allowing readers to edit the text, making this the first reader-edited revision of
a popular book. Code counters the common belief that cyberspace cannot be
controlled or censored. To the contrary, under the influence of commerce,
cyberspace is becoming a highly regulable world where behavior will be much more
tightly controlled than in real space. We can - we must - choose what kind of
cyberspace we want and what freedoms it will guarantee. These choices are all
about architecture: what kind of code will govern cyberspace, and who will control
it. In this realm, code is the most significant form of law and it is up to
lawyers, policymakers, and especially average citizens to decide what values that
code embodies.
Emotional Leonard Mlodinow 2022-01-11 We’ve all been told that thinking rationally
is the key to success. But at the cutting edge of science, researchers are
discovering that feeling is every bit as important as thinking. You make hundreds
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of decisions every day, from what to eat for breakfast to how you should invest,
and not one of those decisions would be possible without emotion. It has long been
said that thinking and feeling are separate and opposing forces in our behavior.
But as Leonard Mlodinow, the best-selling author of Subliminal, tells us,
extraordinary advances in psychology and neuroscience have proven that emotions
are as critical to our well-being as thinking. How can you connect better with
others? How can you make sense of your frustration, fear, and anxiety? What can
you do to live a happier life? The answers lie in understanding your emotions.
Journeying from the labs of pioneering scientists to real-world scenarios that
have flirted with disaster, Mlodinow shows us how our emotions can help, why they
sometimes hurt, and what we can learn in both instances. Using deep insights into
our evolution and biology, Mlodinow gives us the tools to understand our emotions
better and to maximize their benefits. Told with his characteristic clarity and
fascinating stories, Emotional explores the new science of feelings and offers us
an essential guide to making the most of one of nature’s greatest gifts.
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